SAN LUIS REY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
MINUTES OF THE ADJOURNED REGULAR MEETING
ON MAY 20, 2020

The regular meeting of the San Luis Rey Municipal Water District's Board of Directors,
scheduled May 20, 2020, at 4:00 p.m., was canceled. The next regular meeting of the Board will
be June 17, 2020, at 4:00 p.m., at the Pankey Ranch Office, 5328 Highway 75, Fallbrook,
California 92028.
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